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June 24, 2020 

 
Good Afternoon Grand Erie Families,  
 
This is Brenda Blancher, Director of Education, with an important message about our back-to-school 
planning in the fall.  
 
As I shared with you last week, the Minister of Education has asked all school boards in Ontario to 
prepare for three options for the start of the 2020-21 school year. The three options include: the 
continuation of learning at home; a return to in-school instruction with enhanced health and safety 
protocols; and, an adaptive learning model that features a combination of learning at home and in-
school instruction with limited class sizes and alternating days or weeks.  
 
As we develop our plans for the fall, we need your input. Between now and July 1st, we’re asking for 
feedback through a survey, which can be found here: https://bit.ly/3evLTO9. The purpose of the survey 
is to gather information from Grand Erie families about their perspectives on the three options for 
learning this fall.  
 
I encourage all families to take part in the survey. You can also email your feedback to us at 
info@granderie.ca 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Director of Education 
 

https://bit.ly/3evLTO9
mailto:info@granderie.ca

